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Dear St. George Community:

Today, February 15th, 2022, is the deadline for applications to be 
submitted for the interim Head of School position.  I’m excited to 
announce that we have 16 candidates who have submitted 
applications for consideration.  This strong pool of candidates 
includes a number of sitting and retired heads of school and 
senior school administrators, a majority of which are from 
Episcopal Schools from across the country.  Many of the 
candidates have expressed a distinct interest in the position 
because of the strength of our community and school leadership 
and staff.  

Over the next few weeks, the interim search committee will be 
busy evaluating the applications from each of the candidates and 
scheduling interviews with candidates who the committee feels are 
a fit for the Interim Head of School position at SGES.  In early 
March, we expect to have a list of final candidates to invite to 
campus for on-site interviews and visits.  The interim search 
committee expects to make a candidate recommendation to the 
board for the interim Head of School position sometime in early 
April.    

The board will continue to update the community at least on the 
15th of every month. As always we welcome your feedback and 
comments as we continue the process of finding our next Head of 
School.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Lindsay C Blanton III
Chair of the Search Committee 
President, Board of Directors




